
November was a pretty quiet month!  As of this past week, W1AW/4 in Florida is done – for the second 
time this year.  Looks like it was another great event with thousands of QSOs.  The 2014 November 
Sweepstakes has also come and gone, and along with it, the end of a very quiet 2014 Hurricane Season!  
Thankfully, we had nothing to “deal” with this season! 
  
This time of the year is my favorite time – it cools off, lotsa’ holidays to spend with family and friends, 
and contests a’ plenty! It’s also the time of year when I get just a little bit “reflective” with the end of the 
calendar year approaching.  I think about folks who volunteer their time for others. 
  
Thank you to all of you who make a difference – in your community or someone else’s.  Thank you for 
the work, the hours, the efforts, the caring.  Thank you for you.  Without you, life means nothing. 
  

NEWSLETTER NAMING CONTEST – VOTE!!! 

Here are the names submitted for the Newsletter: 
  
  QST NFL 
  DITS AND DOTS 
  DITS 
  The North Florida Jawbone 
  The Jawbone 
  Jawbone (The ARRL-NFL Section Newsletter) 
  The Wave  
  
I have arranged for an online voting site so we can choose the winning name.  YOU CAN ONLY VOTE 
ONCE.  Click on the hyperlink to vote. 
Voting closes on December 30, 2014.  The Winner will be notified when the January edition of the 
Newsletter is sent out. 

  
https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/PYF9CTY 

  
Best wishes for a safe and happy holiday season.  See you next year! 

  
EVERYONE COUNTS! 

73, Steve WB4OMM 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/PYF9CTY

